
Woodlands Board Eledons are Coming 
The Woodlands Board of Directors is made up of four elected and several appointed positions. As 
required by the by-laws, the elected positions serve two-year terms. Because of limited membership 
on the Woodlands Board in the past, many of these positions have been filled by appointment, as 
allowed by the By-Laws. 

The July 2008 newsletter will include a ballot that will allow Woodlands residents to vote for Secretary 
for a two-year term. The Secretary maintains all records for the Board, including legal documents, 
meeting minutes, and other related written actions. 

All residents of the Woodlands over the age 18 are eligible for elected or appointed positions on the 
Woodlands Board of Directors. Interested candidates for Secretary should prepare brief (up to 200 
words) statements of interest to the Woodlands Board for consideration. Statements of interest for 
eligible candidates will be printed in the June 2008 newsletter. All submissions should be sent to the 
Woodlands Board at woodlandsassn@yahoo no later that May 2,2008 

Get Involved in Our Community 

In addition to candidates for elected positions, the Woodlands Association is seeking board members to 
help support general needs. As many of you know, we are an all-volunteer organization dedicated to 
improving the quality of life in the Woodlands through civic activities. All Woodlands residents over 
the age of 18 are eligible to serve on the Board. Currently, we are seeking individuals with interests in 
communications, advertising, financial management, and community outreach. If you or someone you 
know is interested in helping, please contact us at woodlandsassn@yahoo. 
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Woodlands residents 

are encouraged to 
attend board meetings

New CERT Emergency Training 

The City of Walnut Creek and the Contra Costa Fire Dept. are partnering 
again to offer free Community Emergency Response Team (CERT) classes.  
These classes are designed to help yourself and your neighbors in case of a 
disaster.  The classes will be held on Tuesdays from April 15-May 20th from 
6-9:30pm.

For additional details, please visit the Walnut Creek City website at www.
walnut-creek.org and select “Emergency Preparedness” from the Quick 
Link in the upper right hand corner of the web page or call 925-256-3556.

Free E-Waste Recycling 
in Walnut Creek

Walnut Creek will offer free electronic waste recycling on April 12-13 at 
Heather Farms Park from 9a.m. to 3p.m.  Universal Waste Management 
will recycle the e-waste for reuse.  Proceeds from this event will benefit 
the Young Artists Symphony Orchestra.  For additional details, go to www.
unwaste.com

The Woodlands will also have its next e-waste recycling as part of your 
Pacific Rim Recycling service on April 7th.  For additional information 
please contact Pacific Rim at 800-999-6067.  This will be followed by the 
clean up day on April 8th where you can leave up to two cubic yards of 
material for pickup by Allied Waste.  Please contact Allied Waste at925-
603-1144 for additional information.
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It Takes a Village to Build a Pool
A year ago a lap-a-thon was organized to help the Northgate Community Pride Foundation raise money to build 
an Aquatic Center.  Over $9,000 was raised.  Due to its success the 2nd Annual Lap-A-Thon will be held on 
Saturday, May 3, 2008 at the Woodlands Cabana Club.  Anyone can swim.  There is no minimum or maximum 
number of laps required.  If interested in participating arrive any time between 9 – 12 noon the morning of 
the 3rd, join in on the fun and get that wonderful feeling of community pride as you swim towards this ever-
so-needed Aquatic Center.  Lap counters and refreshments will be provided.  If you are unable to participate 
that morning, you may swim laps on your own time and mail the sponsorship money to me.  If you have any 
questions, or need a sponsor record form, please e-mail or phone Jan Dolliver:  jandolliver@hotmail.com, 937-1668.  
Thanks for your support!

Thank you to all Valle Verde Girl Scout Leaders for making a difference in our 
community. Through your efforts, you help make Valle Verde an even greater school and 
you enrich the lives of young girls. Because of you, girls help to Save the Bay; girls go 
camping and learn to live outdoors; girls learn about finances through cookie and nut 
sales; girls learn about compassion and giving of their own time to help those in need; 
girls try new things that their families would never dream of doing and girls learn to be 
leaders as they grow with Girl Scouts and take on decision-making duties.  Because of 
your leadership, Girl Scouts has become a force to rely on in times of need.

Parents and neighbors, April is Girl Scout Leader Appreciation Month.  Look to these women and thank them 
for their devotion to your daughters and to our community.  Thank you to Valle Verde Leaders:  Julie Hicks, 
Jennifer Shaon, Erica Randall, Paulette Bruzzone-Witucki, Shannon Miller, Michelle McGowan, Julie Allen, 
Eileen Duval, Kirsten Cherry, Carla Rinella, Stacy Woodworth, Sherri Graves, Susan Blumer, Carol Carter, 
Beth Coyle and Karen Martz.

Parents, the Girl Scouts Organization offers a terrific opportunity for your daughters to learn self-confidence, 
leadership and responsibility.  There are benefits to parents as well who want to offer their talents in grooming 
tomorrow’s young women.  If you and/or your daughter are interested in being part of a terrific organization, 
you can contact Gloria Bertolozzi at gbertolozzi@yahoo.com or 925-944-7009. We are always looking for 
leaders and girls at every level!

Gloria Bertolozzi
Valle Verde GS Coordinator
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VALLE VERDE NEWS
Source: VV e-voice 2/9/08

School News
Source: Foothill e-Gazette 2/01/08

Mt. Diablo School District Community Meetings This Month
Due to budget cuts at the state level, the MDUSD has been forced to cut approximately $14 million from its budget. The District will 
be holding community meetings this month to get input from people in the community about the challenges being faced by the school 
district.  The issues will be discussed in small-group conversations among parents and members of the Board of Education and District 
Administration. The information gathered at these sessions will help in the District’s continuing efforts to improve education programs 
and services for students. 

There will be a series of community conversations that the District is sponsoring this spring. The schedule is as follows. Each meeting 
begins at 7 p.m.

 

continued on page 5

Date--7 p.m. on:
For schools in 
Attendance Area of
 
Meeting Site

Thursday, March 13
Concord High
Concord High

Tuesday, April 1
College Park High
Sequoia Middle School

Thursday, April 3
Northgate High
Foothill Middle School

Thursday, April 17
Ygnacio Valley High
Oak Grove Middle School

Tuesday, April 29
Clayton Valley High
Pine Hollow Middle School

Tuesday, May 6
Mt. Diablo High
Mt. Diablo High

Questions and suggestions for the meetings may be directed to parent leaders at the schools or to Superintendent Gary McHenry (925-
682-8000, x4009;(mchenryg@mdusd.k12.ca.us), Associate Superintendent-Educational Services Alan Young (younga@mdusd.k12.
ca.us), or Assistant Superintendent-Elementary Education Roger Bylund (bylundr@mdusd.k12.ca.us).

Valle Verde Art Show on 4/8----Art due by 3/19
The 11th Annual Valle Verde Art Show will be held on Tuesday, April 8th at 6:30pm in the MUR.  This is a special event to encourage 
and celebrate art as an important part of our children’s education.  It is a non-competitive, fun show for our entire school community.
 
If possible, we would like every student to contribute a piece of art that they are proud of.  Art is due before the Spring Break on either 
Tuesday, March 18 or Wednesday, March 19 in the room next to the kitchen in the MUR (signs will be posted to direct you).  
 
Please encourage your child to select some of their art work for the show; they may submit more than one piece.  Any medium is accepted!
  
Questions about the Art Show can be directed to Colleen Casey at 935-6984 or Jody Elze at 943-1697.

SAVE THE DATE ----Spring Fling 2008: 4/25
VALLE VERDE’S SPRING FLING
MARDI GRAS
APRIL 25, 2008
WALNUT CREEK MARRIOTT
Book your sitter, and plan on spending the night. There are special room rates available if you book your 
room by April 11th (Only $105 if you mention Valle Verde).
 
As most of you know, this is a fun event. It’s a time to socialize with adults, bid on great auction items, eat, 
drink & have a great time catching up with your Valle Verde friends. 
 
Watch your mail around the week of March 15 for your invitation and respond as soon possible. 
 
Responses are due by April 10.
 
Please contact Charyl Levy, Lisa Lamm, Cheri Pawlowski or Erica Randall if you have any questions.
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Spellathon Results
Thanks to everyone’s support and help, this year’s Spellathon was a great success.  Together we raised $11,123.41 for the PTA!!!  
 
A huge THANKS to the Valle Verde teachers and staff for helping get the Spellathon envelopes to and from the classrooms, and 
administering the Spellathon tests.  THANK YOU to the students for studying hard and soliciting donations.  And THANK YOU 
parents for your moral and financial support of this event. 
 
Congratulations to all of the students below who brought in the most donations for their grade and for the school.  They will receive 
gift cards from Barnes & Noble for their outstanding effort!
 
Kindergarten: Kelly H:  $170 (Mrs Sweat’s class in C4) 
1st grade: Blaine S:  $500 (Mrs Swimme’s class in A4) 
2nd grade: Ryan H:  $170 (Mrs. Kalin/Mrs Knecht class in D2)
3rd grade: Katya M:  $562 (Mrs. Galanter’s class in C5)
5th grade:  Lauren
 
THE GRAND PRIZE WINNER (most contributions for the whole school) is---
Nicholas M:  $579.30 (Mr Yen’s class in B6)
 
Great work everyone and thanks again for all of your support!
 
Spellathon Committee (Petra Boyle, Sumi Dahlen & Thea Horii)

continued on page 5

Valle Verde 2008 Science Fair Results:
CONGRATULATIONS TO THE FOLLOWING STUDENTS;
 
The Four Projects that will Represent Valle Verde at the MDUSD Fair are:
Alex B & George B - Insulation             
Allison B - What Type of Orange Juice Has the Most Vitamin C?
David P - Music to My Ears       
Greg H - How My Hamster aMAZEd Me
 
The Three Alternates are:
Mason T & Steven C - How Do Boats Float?
Tate L - Does Color Help You Remember?
Jonathan A - Which Adhesive Bandage is Best?
 
These students will represent Valle Verde at the MDUSD 21st Annual Elementary Science Fair on Satuday, March 15, 2008.  The fair 
will be held from 9:00 AM to 11:30 AM at Willow Creek Center.  1026 Mohr Lane, Concord, CA.
 
Thank you to the many parents who helped set-up, evaluate and judge the 220+ science fair projects that our children turned in!  This 
year’s science fair was a success because of everyone’s cooperative effort!
 
Konni & Ken Tittle
Science Fair Co-Chairs 

Valle Verde Yearbook:

It’s hard to believe it is almost Spring! As time flies by so does the time to pre-purchase your Valle Verde School 
wide Yearbook!
 
Through March, we will be accepting payment for your yearbook. Please submit a check of $25 made out to Valle 
Verde PTA as soon as possible so your child will not miss out on this book of memories!
 
Beginning April 1st, yearbook orders will no longer be available. So do not delay! Purchase your Valle Verde 
Yearbook today!
 
Tammy Hurst 
Hurst811@comcast.net
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CRIME PREVENTION - 
NEIGHBORHOOD WATCH PROGRAM
 
Our Walnut Creek Police Department offers a comprehensive crime prevention program available with the 
purpose of reducing crime in our area.  
 
According to the crime report, our Woodlands community is not immune to either burglaries or vandalism.

The Neighborhood Watch Program is a successful effort that has been in effect for over thirty years in towns, 
cities and rural areas across the country. Based on the concept of cooperation, neighborhood watch programs 
bring together law enforcement, city officials and residents and ask them to work together to provide protection 
for their homes and communities. Crimes such as burglary, vandalism and mischief threaten every member 
of each community in Walnut Creek and crime watch efforts such as The Neighborhood Watch Program help 
discourage this type of activity. Supported by the National Sheriff’s Association since 1972, the Neighborhood 
Watch Program is helping the public eradicate residential crime in their neighborhoods.  
 
Also called Crime Watch, Block Watch, or Community Watch, the program’s success is based on the 
commitment of the public and their local police department in Walnut Creek to work together to observe, report 
and dissuade crime in their communities. Residents not only take care of their own homes and businesses, 
but also those of their neighbors. By taking an active role in the protection of their families and possessions, 
residents are better able to discourage criminal activity and keep their neighborhoods safe.  
 
There are thousands of neighborhood watch programs across the United States in which citizens work together 
to make their homes and communities less inviting targets for crime. The program is considered by many to be 
one of the most successful ways in which the members of various communities can help one another to reduce 
residential crime. Active participation among the public and local law enforcement is an essential element in a 
successful neighborhood watch program.

This program is very easy and not time consuming.  It is most effective on a small scale; for instance, one 
block.  You can start a group by sending an invitation to the neighbors on your block (a sample invitation is in 
the packet given by the Police Dept).  Once a Neighborhood Watch group has been formed, the Walnut Creek 
Police will train residents on both recognizing and reporting suspicious activities around the neighborhood.  In 
addition, the police will offer recommendations on preventing crimes from happening in our community.
 
If you are interested in hosting/organizing a crime prevention meeting, please call Crime Prevention 
Coordinator, Amy Doyle at 943-5885.  
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08-3855 02/15/08 20:34:35 600 BL ROCK OAK RD REPORTS HEARD TWO SHOTS AT THE BIKE TRAIL AT 
THE END OF HIS STREET.. DISPO: CONTACTED 3 JUVS WHO MOVED UPON REQUEST (Redacted 01) 
Susp. Circumstance 3 80 Pon

08-4100 02/18/08 20:58:22 3500 BL BAYBERRY DR REPORTS 17 YO DAUGHTER HAVING PARTY AT 
MOMS HOUSE. NO ADULTS. (Redacted 01). DISPO: NO PARTY AT BAYBERRY ADDRESS. UNABLE TO 
CONTACT RP. Service to Citizen 3 80 Donleavy

08-4331 02/22/08 03:35:05 100 BL ROCK OAK CT ELDERLY MALE AT HER DOOR, POSS FROM CARE 
HOME IN AREA (Redacted 01) SUBJ SAYING THERE IS AN INTRUDER IN HIS HOUSE. RP DOESNT WANT 
TO OPEN DOOR. DISPO: SUBJECT DETERMINED TO LIVE NEXT DOOR (Redacted 01) AT CARE HOME. 
SUBJECT WAS RETURNED. Service to Citizen 3 80 Lingua

08-4336 02/22/08 07:46:23 600 BL CANDLEBERRY RD REPORTS VEHICLE BROKEN INTO DURING THE 
NIGHT. POE: POSS SCREWDRIVER POPPED OPEN THE DOOR, BUT NO DMG SEEN. LOSS: TOOLS. 
BLU TOYT LANDCRUISER.. DISPO: BURGLARY TO TOYOTA LAND CRUISER. POE POSSIBLE SHAVED 
KEY ON PASSENGER SIDE DOOR. LOSS VARIOUS TOOL. Burglary 3 80 Baca

08-4395 02/22/08 20:02:04 BAYBERRY DR / PERADA DR REPORTS AT THE END OF BAYBERRY 10 
SUBJS W/BAGS ENTERING THE TRAIL.. DISPO: CONTACTED GROUP OF JUVENILES ON TRAIL. ALL 
WERE WARNED ABOUT CURFEW AND LEFT AREA WITHOUT INCIDENT. Service to Citizen 3 80 Watson

08-4444 02/23/08 13:09:03 CITRUS AV / CITRUS CR REQUESTING AREA CHECK FOR SOMEONE GOING 
DOOR TO DOOR. MIDDLE EASTERN MID 20’S LIGHT TANISH JKT POSS JEANS, SHORT HAIR. SHIRT 
HAS RED AND BLU STRIPES HORIZONTAL.. DISPO: AREA CHECK NEGATIVE. Service to Citizen 3 80 
Gerstner

08-4556 02/24/08 23:29:41 500 BL BANYAN CR REPORTS DAUGHTER IN LAW IS DRUNK AND BROKE 
INTO THE HOUSE.. DISPO: MOTHER TOOK KIDS FROM FATHER, NO IMMEDIATE CUSTODY ISSUES, 
NO CRIMINAL VIOLATIONS. Civil Matter 3 80 Coffin

08-4579 02/25/08 10:55:01 3400 BL SUGARBERRY LN REQ CITE FOR RED CHEVY BLAZER @2AAS219/
PARKED FACING THE WRONG WAY ON THE ST. (Redacted 01). DISPO: 1 CITED. Parking Complaint 3 80 
Zuniga

08-4607 02/25/08 16:21:32 3500 BL BAYBERRY DR ***Complex*** REPORTS CONTEMPT OF COURT 
ORDER. WIFE IS REFUSING TO LET RP TAKE CUSTODY OF HIS 12 YO DAUGHTER. (Redacted 01) RP 
WILL BE IN A BRONZE SPORT CAYENNE.. DISPO: DAUGHTER REFUSED TO LEAVE W/HER FATHER 
AS SHE FELT CONCERNED FOR HER SAFETY. REPORT TAKEN TO BE REFERRED TO THE DA’S OFC 
Contempt of Court/ TRO 3 80 Wallace

08-4658 02/26/08 10:29:09 3600 BL PERADA DR 911 HANGUP. STRAIGHT TO VM ON CALLBACK.. DISPO: 
DETERMINED IT WAS A PHONE PROBLEM. CONTACTED HOMEOWNER (Redacted 01), WHO IS HAVING 
HER HOUSE REMODELED. 9-1-1 Hangup 3 80 Thompson

WOODLANDS CRIME REPORT
Thank you to John Gregory 

for compiling this report from the WCPD website
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08-4727 02/27/08 05:12:27 600 BL ROCK OAK RD REPORTING STREET IS FULL OF WATER, RP THINKS 
WATER MAIN BROKEN SOMEWHERE UP THE STREET LAST HOUSE ON LEFT NEAR TRAIL. DISPO: 
AREA CHECK REVEALED WATER FROM SPRINKLER CAUSED NOMINAL AMOUNT OF WATER IN 
GUTTER. Service to Citizen 3 80 Lyons

08-4964 02/29/08 22:48:23 BAYBERRY DR / PERADA DR VEH PARKED AT THE END OF BAYBERRY DR, 
RP STATES THERE IS NO PARKING AFTER 2130 HRS.. DISPO: CONTACTED OCCUPANTS OF VEHICLE 
WHO WERE NOT AWARE OF PARKING RESTRICTION. SUBJ’S AGREED TO MOVE ALONG. Parking 
Complaint 3 80 Lingua

08-5007 03/01/08 10:19:52 CANDLEBERRY RD / PEACHWILLOW LN REQUESTING CHECK FOR CITY 
TREE BEING TRIMMED. RP IS CONCERNED DUE TO RECENT EVENTS WITH TRIMMING, WHERE THE 
TREES DIED. THE COMPANY TOLD THE RP THE RESIDENT ON THE CORNER REQUESTED THE TRIM 
OF THE CITY TREE.. DISPO: INVOLVED PARTIES CONTACTED. INFO. PASSED ON TO PUBLIC WORKS. 
(Redacted 01) Service to Citizen 3 80 Mangini

08-5279 03/04/08 14:05:36 CITRUS AV / OAK GROVE RD REPORTS 11-82. TAN DODGE PU VERSES 
GREEN VEHICLE IFO THE POST OFFICE IN CITRUS CENTER.. DISPO: NO REPORT DESIRED 
Miscellaneous Traffic 3 70 Adams

08-5547 03/07/08 15:21:45 3200 BL PEACHWILLOW LN 911 HANGUP PHONE WAS PASSED AROUND 
THEN THE LINE DISCONNECTED. DISPO: AREA CHECK, BUT UNABLE TO LOCATE SOURCE OF THE 
CALL. 9-1-1 Hangup 3 80 Baca

08-5631 03/08/08 13:37:28 600 BL TEAK CT REPORTS RCVNG THREATENING MSSG FROM SUBJ IN 
NEW YORK WHO IS BEING SUED BY RP’S CLIENT.. DISPO: SUSPECT SWORE AT VICTIM IN A PHONE 
MESSAGE. DOCUMENTED. Harassing Phone Calls 3 80 Mangini

08-5922 03/12/08 09:42:32 3400 BL BAYBERRY DR REQUESTING CITE, X STREET FROM ADDRESS BLK 
FORD TRUCK @8E95316/. DISPO: PSO FILE. MARKED 3/12 AT 1934HRS BY P329. Abandoned Vehicle 3 
80 –

08-5975 03/12/08 23:31:27 3000 BL CITRUS CR REPORTING 2 AMAS DUMPSTER DIVING ASSOC W/ WHI 
TOYT PK @4P07683/. DISPO: RP CALLLED BACK TO CANCEL, SUBJECTS LEFT. Susp. Circumstance 3 
80 –

08-6103 03/14/08 16:17:40 3000 BL CITRUS CR REPORTS 4 SUBJ’S INVOLVED IN 594. KID TAGGING 
SIGN IS WEARING BLU PLAID FLNL JKT.. DISPO: SUBJECTS GONE ON OFFICER ARRIVAL. AREA 
CHECK NEG. Vandalism 3 80 Estrada

08-6109 03/14/08 17:14:24 PEPPERTREE RD / CITRUS AV REPORTS GRY 4DR IN FIRE LANE.. DISPO: 
VEH CITED Parking Complaint 3 80 Prado
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Services

JUNK REMOVAL SPECIALIST:
We haul residential and commercial junk for 
the best prices in the East Bay!  To schedule an 
appointment or if you have any questions please call 
us @ (925) 934-3743 or visit our website at: www.
DUMPLOADSONUS.COM
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AAA, Michael Jordan  15 
Brana Home Repairs   16 & 20 
California Custom Carpets 17 
Center For Neck/Back Pain  19 
David Galindo/Jan Williams 12 
Dayna Wilson, 1031 Exch. 8 
Fast Dri Steam Cleaning 11 
Handyman, Paul Fleck 7 
Happy Nest Childcare  21 
Keri Salemme, Massage 7 
Leigh’s Gotcha Beads  9 
Marc Graves   24 
Minuteman Press  24 
PAINTER   7 
Paul Morris Painting  20 
Premier Property Maint. 9 
Re/Max McLaughlin Team 14 
Ron Vallerga & Steve Poirier 10 
Sinan’s Windows, Inc. 13 
Sheri Dearing Nodder  23 
State Farm, Mark Bucklew 7 
Vitale & Sons  Landscaping 22 
Waraner Tree Experts  18 
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Want Ads 
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Happy Nest Childcare	 17

Marc Graves                                        	16, 20

McDuff Chiropractic Center	 13

Minuteman Press 	 20
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Re/Max McLaughlin Team	 12

Rector Repair	  9

State Farm, Mark Bucklew	  10
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Want Ads

Want to Sell Something?

Use us!

Belfast Plumbing  
Installations and repairs of faucets,toilets, water heat-
ers, garbage disposals, clogged drains, and more! no 
job too small!  Call Brian @ (925)457-5423 or visit 
website @ www.belfastplumbing.com lic #906211
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MARC Advertising Rates & Sizes 
Please note: the actual sizes below allow for binding/bleed space. Size = height x width in inches 
 Full Page – 10 x 7.5 - $80/month 
 ½ Page – 5 x 7.5  - $45/month 
 ¼ Page – 5 x 3.5 - $25/month 
 ¼ Page on back cover - $45/month 
 1/8 Page – 2.5 x 3.5 - $15/month 
 Want Ads - line ad with 30 words or less:   
 $5 Woodlands Residents, $13 Non-Residents 

Next Advertising Deadline 
Please submit all ads and              

payments for the next issue by                 
September 15, 2007                      

Submission Guidelines 
• Please submit your ad in the actual size/dimensions listed above. 
• Ad should be formatted with any artwork you want included at the time of submittal. 
• If your ad needs layout/design or artwork, there is an additional $10 design fee. 
• We love DIGITAL FILES! If you can provide a digital file of your ad, please email it to madmacsdad@aol.com .                     

We accept PDF, Microsoft Publisher, and MS Word documents. 
• If you only have a paper copy of your ad, please mail it and the payment to:                                                                                                

Woodlands Association, PO Box 31085, Walnut Creek, CA 94598 
• Payment is due when you submit your ad. Please make checks payable to “Woodlands Association” and mail to:                            

PO Box 31085, Walnut Creek, CA 94598 

To Advertise in the Woodlands Newsletter,                                           
Contact Marc Graves 925-336-6272 or madmacsdad@aol.com 

Advertise With Us! 

Next Advertising Deadline
Please submit all ads and

payments for the next issue by

April 15, 2008

To Advertise in the Woodlands Newsletter,
Contact Marc Graves 925-336-6272 or Woodlandsassn@yahoo.com

Marc

•	 Please submit your ad in the actual size/dimensions listed above.
• 	 Ad should be formatted with any artwork you want included at the time of submittal.
• 	 If your ad needs layout/design or artwork, there is an additional $10 design fee.
• 	 We love DIGITAL FILES! If you can provide a digital file of your ad, please email it to Woodlandsassn@yahoo.com.
	 We accept PDF, Microsoft Publisher, and MS Word documents.
• 	 If you only have a paper copy of your ad, please mail it and the payment to:
	 Woodlands Association, PO Box 31085, Walnut Creek, CA 94598
• 	 Payment is due when you submit your ad. Please make checks payable to “Woodlands Association” and mail to:
	 PO Box 31085, Walnut Creek, CA 94598

 
Effective immediately, we are providing these 
electronic waste (e-waste) services: 

            
-    free drop-off at our new location  
-    free pick-up service for larger quantities 
-    free hosting of e-waste collection events 

 
Business Hours 

Monday to Friday: 8am-6pm  
Saturday: 9am-6pm 
Sunday: 10am-5pm 

 
1271 Boulevard Way 

Walnut Creek, CA 94595 
(925) 934 -1515 

www.eRecycleOnUs.com 
 
 

*WE DO NOT ACCEPT APPLIANCES 




